
From:	Mize,	Kelvin	 
Sent:	Friday,	July	22,	2016	12:21	PM  
To:	All	KSWO	<allkswo@RaycomMedia.com>  
Subject:	Director	of	News	-	James	Warner,	Jr.	
		
I	am	pleased	to	announce	our	new	Director	of	News	for	KSWO	-	KAUZ,	James	
Warner,	Jr.		  
 
James	was	most	recently	content	manager	at	KIRO	in	SeaQle.		Prior	to	that,	
he	was	news	director	at		WCSC	Charleston	and	KFSM	in	Ft.	Smith	/	Fayetville,	
AR.		James	will	be	not	only	returning	to	the	Raycom	family	having	been	at	
WCSC	Charleston,	but	James	also	returns	to	KAUZ	where	he	was	News	
Director	in	the	late	90’s.		
		
With	years	of	experience	as	a	news	director	and	working	as	a	producer,	he	
will	be	a	strong	leader	who	will	conYnue	to	grow	and	evolve	our	
commitment	to	news	in	Texoma.		
		
I	greatly	appreciate	everyone	stepping	up	and	working	hard	to	get	us	
through	this	transiYon	period.	I	know	it	wasn’t	easy,	but	the	posiYve	viewer	
feedback	speaks	for	itself	and	is	a	direct	result	of	your	efforts	and	well-
constructed	execuYon	plan.	
		
James	will	join	us	on	Monday,	August	1.		Please	make	him	feel	welcome.	
		
Kelvin	J.	Mize	
VP	/	General	Manager			
KSWO-TV	ABC	7	
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